A note from Mrs Boyle:

Welcome back! I hope you have all had a lovely summer break and are looking forward to our new learning this half term. The children have settled well into year 2 already and are enjoying getting to know their new classroom. This newsletter will give you some key information for the half term ahead.

Year 2, Class 6
Autumn 1 Newsletter

Seascape Primary School

Important Reminders:

Please label all of your child's clothing. If anything is lost, this will help us to trace it. This includes your child's PE kit. All children must wear black school shoes. Please could you also ensure that your child has their water bottle in school every day.

This term in class we are learning about...

Our topic for this half term is 'Toys' Children will be learning about:

- a range of different toys from the past and how they are similar or different to toys that they play with today.
- the basic principles of a healthy and varied diet to prepare dishes in preparation of attending a teddy bears picnic within school.
- designing and creating a range of puppets.

Weekly reminders:

Children should attend school in their PE kits on a Thursday. Reminder this is a plain white t-shirt and black shorts or joggers. No jewellery to be worn.

Homework:

Homework will be set on a Monday and due in on a Friday.

Homework for Maths and Spellings will be online the same as last year.

Children will also be given a banded reading book. This will be sent home on a Monday, and will be changed weekly.

Educational Visits and assemblies this half term:

This half term we have the following events and activities:

Preston park- Date TBC

